Friends of St Albans PTA

Dear Parent/Guardian,

A new Parent & Teacher Association has now been formed. Our aim is to raise funds to add extra special touches for the pupils.

We hope to do this with a wealth of volunteers who support us with the events we run. This year we have new and exciting plans. Beginning with a Christmas Shopping Trip to Cheltenham, on Saturday 3rd December £10pp (book a seat on parent pay)

Our next meeting is on Tuesday 8th November at 5pm in the school hall - Cheese & Wine will be served

It would be great if you could come along and see what is going on, comment on what you would like to see happen and spend some time with other parents in the school all working to create an enhanced learning experience for pupils at St Albans.

Kind Regards Friends of St Albans PTA